Welcome to the 2023 High Council and Farewell to the General and Commissioner Rosalie Peddle

In May 2023, a High Council will convene at Sunbury Court to elect the next General of The Salvation Army. On Saturday 20 May, we will welcome the members
of the 2023 High Council to London and recognise the ministry of General Brian Peddle and Commissioner Rosalie Peddle in a gathering of worship and
celebration. As an international church family, we will take this opportunity to give thanks and commit to praying for the High Council.

Here are the details:

Date: Saturday 20 May 2023

Time: 3.15pm (UK time)

Location: Central Hall Westminster, London

Tickets: This is a public event. All are welcome. For those who would like to join the celebration in person, tickets can be ordered online (see link for website
hereunder). Tickets are free and available on a first come, first served basis.

Livestream: To make this event accessible to our global church family, the celebration will be livestreamed. Visit website (link for website hereunder) for more
livestream details.

Website: For all information about this event and participating groups visit website.

Link website: sar.my/welcome
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